
LFCA Board Meeting    April 8, 2010 
  
Members Present: Bev Franklin, Kathy Jacobs, Al Brooks, Wes Cox, Nancy 
Thompson, Sam Packer 
  
Members Absent: Lois Misuinas, Gloria Flick, Dave Wilson 
  
Bev called the meeting to order at 7:32p.m. 
  
Minutes approved with a minor correction. 
  
Sam requested info on how to remove a painter from the recommendation section of 
the web site.  The painter has gone out of business. 
  
An inquiry was made regarding removal of poison ivy from the trail off 
Cervantes.  There is heavy growth on both sides of the trail. 
  
244 dues have been collected. 
  
Nancy will follow up with the Boy Scout projects now that spring break is over. 
  
There are complaints from homeowners regarding sand on sidewalks from winter 
snow removal. Each homeowner should clean their own sidewalks. 
  
Al will follow up on a request from a Paloma homeowner regarding the replacement 
of a picket fence. 
  
Bev will schedule the June meeting at South Run rec. center since the library closes at 
8p.m. 
  
Lois, Al, and Kathy's terms will expire in June. Al will continue on. Kathy will not. 
Lois? 
  
There was a discussion regarding repair of the walking paths. Should the paths be 
remarked before the work commences? Al suggested looking into boardwalk like 
structures over the wet/low areas. This could be done as a Boy Scout project. 
  
Dorothy Benroth reported a space near her home on Octavia where a pipeline has 
eroded and needs attention.  This area should be covered with mulch.  Sam offered to 
help with this project. 
  



Next meeting is May 13, 2010.  Meeting adjourned at 8:08p.m. 
	


